
February 2019 Union Meeting Summary 

• The Executive Board of IAFF Local 81 recently attended the IAFF’s Affiliate Leadership Training 
Summit in Los Angeles. Information that is vital to the success of our local was imparted through 
a myriad of classes.  

• Local 81 continues to be active in political action, but we need more members to contribute to 
PAC fund. The account number is 8633 at Firefighters Credit Union. 

• Local 81 is working on getting non-profit status and a challenge coin is being made that 
members will need to contribute to PAC to get. 

• Multiple committee reports. If you get injured, please make appropriate notifications 
• Multiple nominations for PFFU Convention were made. Convention is April 17-19 in Ogden.  
• This legislative session’s Tier II bill was discussed. This is the number one priority for PFFU this 

term. Local 81 members are actively working with PFFU on this issue. Membership is 
encouraged to affirm your support to your elected state representatives.  

• SDI issues are ongoing. If you need to use more than 2 shifts when taking SDI, notify your E-
Board. 

• Please attend YOUR Union meeting in March.  

 

Also- there are some benefit changes. Medical insurance is going up 7% of premium (not pay). This 
follows PEHP recommendation. In dental, the Periodontal implant benefit increased. New providers are 
being evaluated for the Salt Lake City Strong Public Safety Enhanced Program. The RFP’s for short term 
and long term providers are up this year. The local will be part of the process going forward.  


